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A TEAM at Queen Victoria Hospital has been highly commended in awards celebrating excellence in the health services.

The Holtye Road hospital's facial palsy team received the accolade in the improving patient access category of the Health Service Journal Awards 2009.

Charles Nduka, consultant reconstructive plastic surgeon said: "It is an honour for the team to be recognised in such a prestigious national award.

"Facial paralysis has for many years been a Cinderella condition, so if this commendation raises awareness further then hopefully more patients will benefit.

He added: "The team has worked extremely hard to build a service that sees each patient as an individual and provides comprehensive care. I am proud to work with them."

